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No : L/PR/483/2024                  Date : 31/12/2024 
 
  

NOTIFICATION 
 

Attention: All Heads of Higher Secondary Institutions    
 
 

I am to inform you that the Council is coming up with a new Academic 

interface through which the schools may submit all academic applications 

in online mode. You would be pleased to know that this revised interface 

would be a much more simplified version of the earlier one and the 

volume of documents to be uploaded through the interface has been cut 

down substantially.  

This interface would be operational from 27th of January, 2025 and the 

‘User Manual for the Schools’ would be uploaded on our website very 

shortly. 

Please note that, the present interface will be kept closed for any new 

academic applications up to 26th of January, 2025. 

In case of any query in this regard, please feel free to communicate to 

dsacademic@wbchse.org or as.academic@wbchse.org . 
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